D R S Report to the Board of Trustees – April 2019
· The Religious Education Bridging document remains a focus for teachers learning.
· The children have led a Friday parish mass.
· A St Patricks day mufti was held with a donation of food for the St Vincent de Paul Food bank.
· Young Vinnies coordinator Mark Currie met with our Young Vinnies group (year3-6).
· Children have completed their learning from the Jesus Stand. They are now learning about Holy Week and Easter.
· Bishops Forum attended by Mrs Guthrie
· We are meeting the correct number for non-preference with one vacancy.
· I attended a meeting for the OSCPPA.
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